
Focus Point Photography 
1/4/1 Periyar Nagar, 

komaraplayam.
638183. 

To: 

The head of the Department
Department of Computer technology -PG Kongu Engineering College 
Perundurai

Erode -638060. 

Respected Madam, 

Subject:Consultancy work and requirements-Reg 

As per the telephonic conversation with Ms.S.Hamsanandhini 

Assistant Professor, Department of CT-PG, we are very happy to 

assign the work of software development work to your department.

We know that the work will be done by V. Prarthana (Reg no: 1 8isr036) 

of Msc (Software Systems)- V year. The following are the requirements

1.To develop a Website for our company. 

We Expect the finalized product by the end of October 2021. 

Thanking you 
Zrd Stree Huvar 

etc 

Yours Sincerely, 

Gokul Visvanathan

CEO 
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